
All Saints’ & St Antony’s in the Parish of Sanderstead 
Growing in Christ, working together with the community and sharing God’s love 
 

NOTICES for SUNDAY 21st April 
4th Sunday of Easter 

 

Songs for this Sunday: HON 76 (Christ is made the sure foundation); HON 220 

(How sweet the name of Jesus sounds); SP 314 (The Lord's my shepherd); HON 186 
(Great is thy faithfulness). 
 

Lectionary readings for this Sunday: Acts 4:5-12; Psalm 23; 1 John 3:16-

end; John 10:11-18. 
 

Collect for this Sunday: Almighty God, whose Son Jesus Christ is the 

resurrection and the life: raise us, who trust in him, from the death of sin to the life of 
righteousness, that we may seek those things which are above, where he reigns with you 
in the unity of the Holy Spirit, one God, now and for ever. Amen 

 
The flowers at the pulpit are in memory of Laurence Rowland from Pam and the 
family. 
 

Sunday 21 April – St. George’s Day Parade Service, 3pm 
All are welcome to this Parade Service with Renewal of Promises, represented 
by the 16th, 18th and 19th Purley Scout Groups. Do come along and support 
them if you’re free. All welcome.  
 

Weekly at St. Antony’s 
Sundays at 3.00pm: CAFÉ CHURCH - a relaxed worship service. 

Thursday at 8.30am: Morning Prayer - a short liturgical service of praise to 

God with a Psalm, Old & New Testament readings and Intercessory prayer.  All Welcome. 

 
Sanderstead Local History Group – Wednesday 24 April, 2pm at All Saints 
An illustrated talk: "The Illustrious Owners of Sanderstead Court", given by Joyce Hoad.  
Open to all.  £2 cash on the door, includes tea and biscuits.  For more details visit 
sandersteadlhg.co.uk   Chris Harman 

 

Men's Group Curry Night – Thursday 25 April, 7pm 
A date for your diary: the next Curry Night at The Sir Julian Huxley in Selsdon will be on 
Thursday 25 April at 7pm. 
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Saturday 27 April – PARISH PRAYERS, 9am 
We will meet at All Saints’ Church. It is a prayer time for everybody across the parish, for 
All Saints and St. Antony's – do come if you can. This month it will be led by Katheryn 
Hewitt.  
 

UNLOCK LONDON WALK No. 41 – Saturday 27 April, 9am to 5pm 
This year it covers Kensington, Chelsea, Hammersmith and Fulham. A fun way to raise 
money for deprived urban areas across the UK. Further details from unlock-urban.org.uk 
or Ann Turner 020 8657 5224. 
 

Sunday 28 April – 5th Sunday of Easter  
8.00am:  Said Eucharist.  
9.30am:  Family Worship. Speaker: Revd Kevin Garrett  
11.15am:  APCM  
 

Application forms ahead of APCM 
Application forms for membership of the PCC and / or Deanery Synod or for the role of 
Church Warden are available at the back of Church or from the Parish Office. There are 
vacancies on the PCC and Deanery Synod whilst the Wardens are re-elected annually. 
Completed forms should be returned to me or to the Parish office or left in an envelope on 
the rack at the back of Church marked for my attention. If you would like to learn a bit 
more about what is involved, please speak to me or to the Wardens.  
Dick Hibberd Secretary to the PCC (07775 824 743 / dccsec@sanderstead-parish.org.uk)   
 

ELECTORAL ROLL & PARISH DIRECTORY REVISION SPRING ‘24 
The revised Electoral Roll for Spring 2024 will be published on 8 April 2024 and can be 
viewed on the noticeboards of the Churches and Church Halls until 22 April.  
If you are unable to view the Roll on the noticeboards and/or if you detect any omissions 
or other errors on the Roll, please would you contact the Electoral Roll Officer (David 
Chillman T: 020 8657 7397 M: 0787 097 8844 E: david.chillman@btinternet.com) as soon 
as possible. Thank you.  
 

Rector’s Office – Notices in May  
If you have any notices for 28 April through to 26 May, please let Rosanne have them by 
Mon 22 April, as there will be just one notice sheet during this period. Rosanne will return 
to work on Mon 20 May and produce a notice sheet for Sun 26 May. Any new notice (that 
doesn’t make it into the notice sheet), let the churchwardens know who will make sure it is 
announced during the service. Thank you. 
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Safeguarding / ‘A Safe Church’:  
If you ever have any concerns, contact one of our Parish Safeguarding Officers: 
Julie Marsh 8651 2109/ julie.safeguarding@sanderstead-parish.org.uk or Katheryn Hewitt 
8651 6308/ katheryn.safeguarding@sanderstead-parish.org.uk.   
 

 

 

“Arise, shine for your light has come,  

and the glory of the LORD has risen upon you.”  

Isaiah 60:1 
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